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Memorandum 

Date: August 21, 2023 

To: All Reviewing Agencies 

From: Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re: SCH # 2021040489 

Tulare Six-Lane and Paige Avenue Interchange Improvement 

The State Clearinghouse distributed the above-referenced Revised EIR (REV) on August 

7th  to your agency for review and comment.  It has come to our attention that the 

document was issued a State Clearinghouse Number that is incorrect. For more 

information refer to the attachment 2021040489.zip. For all future correspondence 

regarding this project, please use the original State Clearinghouse Number 2021040498.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  All other project 

information remains the same.   
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